
 

 

From: Joyce Murray [mailto:jlmurr540@gmail.com]  

Sent: Friday, May 09, 2014 12:01 PM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Buffalo River watershed 

I am a concerned citizen of NW Arkansas who loves our natural resources which abound in this state. 

Clean water and  air is essential to our survival. Protecting our national river from certain pollution is of 

key importance.  Factory farms and nature are at odds with each other in every way.  The Buffalo River 

has already proven to be a draw for people from all over the country. The tourist industry will employ 

and benefit far more people than a hog farm.  

What ever benefits might accrue from the hog farm industry will be out weighed by environmental 

destruction of the area.  There is simply no worse place on earth for a CAFO. Please relocate the factory 

farm to some less geologically sensitive area, far from rivers, schools, towns and any chance of water 

table contamination.  Where would that be?  Not the Buffalo River area, that's for sure. 

Sincerely,  

Joyce Murray 


